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Nightly Full Closures of 91 at I-15 in Corona Set for June 21-24 
 

Nighttime drivers in Corona should allow extra travel time during full closures of the 91, 

including the 91 Express Lanes, at Interstate 15, Sunday, June 21 to Wednesday, June 24. 

Westbound 91 will be closed each night from 11 p.m. to 4 a.m.; eastbound 91 will be closed 

each night from 11 p.m. to 5 a.m.  

Motorists heading west will be detoured south on I-15 to exit at Magnolia Avenue, and then 

north on I-15 to re-enter the 91. Those traveling east will be detoured north on I-15 to exit at 

Hidden Valley Parkway, and then south on I-15 to re-enter the 91.  See map below.  

 

The closures are required for crews to safely remove the temporary support structure used 

for bridge construction, which is part of the Riverside County Transportation Commission’s 
I-15 Express Lanes Project.  
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